
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
August 16, 2018 
 
 
Stacy Brewer 
1101 116th Ave SE 
Lake Stevens, WA 98258 
  
RE: City of Lake Stevens Rhodora Annexation BRB File No. 04-2018  
 
Dear Stacy: 
 
Concerning the above-referenced annexation proposal, the Boundary Review Board’s jurisdiction has been 
invoked under RCW 36.93.100(3a) on August 16, 2018. Accordingly, the Board shall make a finding within 120 
days after the date jurisdiction was invoked (RCW 36.93.150).  
 
Following the adoption of the Board’s decision, there is a 30-day period within which a governmental unit affected 
by the decision or any person owning real property or residing in the area affected by the decision files in the 
superior court a notice of appeal (RCW 36.93.160). 
 
If you have any question, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Pamela Yount 
Pamela Yount  
Administrative Hearings Clerk 
Snohomish County Boundary Review Board 
 
CC:  Sean Reay, Snohomish County Deputy Prosecuting Attorney 

David Toyer, Petitioner’s Representative 
Joshua Machen, AICP, Senior Planner 
Lake Stevens Sewer District 
Fire District #8, Lake Stevens 
Lake Stevens School District 
Snohomish School District 
Snohomish County PUD 
Snohomish County PDS 
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